
Christmas Fayre 
Thursday 5th December 3.30pm to 4:45pm

Raffle 
Year group stalls

Games
Crafts

Festive Fun 

All proceeds raised will go towards school
funds for our children. 

Whole School Pantomime

On Wednesday 4th December M&M
Productions will visit school to perform a

pantomime for the whole school. This will take
place after lunch in the school hall 

Bramley Park Academy
Christmas Events 2024

Christmas Story

On the morning of Wednesday
4th December Reception class

will be visiting the church for
the Christmas Story

Christmas Movie Night 
Our Christmas Movie night will be

held on the Wednesday 18th
December at 3.15pm

Places will be bookable through the
Arbor Parent Portal from Monday 2nd

December.
Tickets are £2.00 and include
popcorn, sweets and juice. 

Nativity
EYFS Nativity will be Friday
13th December 2024 at 2pm

Places are limited to two
places per family and tickets

will be available from the
school office from Monday

25th November 2024 

Year 1/2 Christmas Show
Year 1/2 Christmas show will
be Thursday 12th December

2024 at 9.15am & 2.30pm

Places are limited to two places
per family and tickets will be

available from the school office
from Monday 25th November

2024 



Class Parties Over the last week of te

Bramley Park Academy
Christmas Events 2024

Friday 20th December
School will close at 2pm

There will be no Rockets on this day

Class Parties 
Classes will celebrate the festive period with a party on

the following days -

EYFS - Wednesday 18th December
(Nursery all day)

KS1 - Monday 16th December
LKS2 - Thursday 19th December
UKS2 - Thursday 19th December

Launchpad - Tuesday 17th December

KS2 Carols Around
the Tree

Friday 20th December KS2
will be singing carols around
the tree at 9.00am. Parents

are welcome to attend. 
Places are limited to one

place per family
Tickets available from the
school office from Monday

2nd December 

Friday 20th December  
 This will also be our Christmas

Jumper and Christmas dinner day. All
children are invited to have a free

Christmas dinner

Thursday 19th December
A very special visitor will be

coming to school 


